
Dear Member, 

 
After confirmation from England Golf regarding 
Winter Handicapping I'd like to inform you that 
we will no longer be freezing handicaps over 
the winter period as was the norm before this 
year. Therefore, beginning Wednesday 21st. 
October all competitions will be treated as a 
qualifying competition provided the course 
meets its minimum requirements concerning 
the playing length. 
 
 
The result sheets showing prize monies will be 
posted in the spike room once our Pro has had 
chance to work out the values, 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Paul Jackson. 

Handicap Sec. 


